
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome ~ You have just found the website of one of America's greatest chamber music traditions. If you are looking for an 
exciting place to study or a world-class concert in a spectacular setting, you are at the right place. Give us a call or send us an email. 
We would love to hear from you.  ~ Paul Hawkshaw, Director 

NORFOLK NEWS

WELCOME INFORMATION AVAILABLE:
Chamber Music Session
New Music Workshop

Applications are no longer being accepted for:
the Chamber Music Session
the New Music Workshop

the Chamber Choir and Choral Conducting Workshop

Email us to be placed on the

FESTIVAL MAIL & EMAIL LIST. Or call 860.542.3000.    
NORFOLK ALUMNI

We would love to hear from you. norfolk@yale.edu

TELEPHONE: 860.542.3000 & 203.432.1966 --- EMAIL: norfolk@yale.edu --- FAX: 860.542.3004 & 203.432.2136 
(Sept-May)  Woolsey Hall, 500 College St., Ste. 301, New Haven, CT 06520 
(June-Aug)  Ellen Battell Stoeckel Estate, Rtes. 44 & 272, Norfolk, CT 06058 

 


